

16th June 2025

Dear Families,

It has been a wonderful first couple of weeks back with the children. The children enjoyed being welcomed back with their Movie Night reward.





Movie Night













WINNER'S WEDNESDAY

Well done to Gates Class, who have been our winners so far this term! We look forward to seeing other classes win the Pizza Party next!



'Are you a Mathlete?' top 3 WINNERS!

We are happy to announce the results of the first two rounds of the top 3 'Are you a Mathlete' winner for summer 2! Well done to Gates Class who seem to be on a WINNING streak! We look forward to seeing who the WINNING class will be at the end of this term!



Week	1 st Place	2 nd Place	3 rd Place
Week 1	Gates	Potter	Attenborough
2/6	8,445 (avg 281)	4,632 (avg 154)	2,310 (avg 110)
Week 2	Gates	Potter	Attenborough
9/2	7,155 (avg 238)	5,809 (avg 194)	3,565 (avg 170)



VE Celebrations

Our Year 6 children marked the 80th anniversary of VE Day with a thoughtful and memorable celebration in school. The children were reflecting on the courage and sacrifice of those who fought in WWII. The day was made more special with a themed lunch.

















Science Museum

The children in Year 4 enjoyed a fabulous time visiting the wonderful Science Museum which linked nicely to their 'Connect More' Science themed day. The children enjoyed a live show which inspired their curiosity in the field of science.









Playground Activity Leader's

Our PAL's have been working hard to think of more sporting games for the children to engage in, across the lunchtime period. They have focused their time in supporting play ideas and games with our younger children over the last couple of weeks.







Don't forget to bring your child in with a sun hat and apply sun protection, ahead of them coming to school when the weather is hot!



Class	Percentage %	
Holmes AM	96%	
Holmes PM	93%	
Holmes Full Time	91%	
Beckham	95%	
Kingsley	98%	
Potter	93%	
Mozart	97%	
Luther King	95%	
Farah	96%	
Presley	97%	
Attenborough	99%	
Monet	94%	
Gates	95%	

Attendance

We are really pleased with our weekly attendance percentages. Six classes exceed our target of 96% this last week. This is an increase from previous week's attendance.



Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar











